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March 4, 1994 

Ms, Sarah Miller 
Vice-President 
Great Lakes United 
Mr. Richard D. Lindgren 
Counsel 
Canadian Environmental Law Association 
517 College Street, Suite 401. 
Toronto, Ontario ,M6G 4A2 

Dear Mr. Lindgren and Ms. Miller: 

Lam writing in response to your letter of November 10, 1993 
concerning the MISA Draft Regulation for the Metal Mining Sector. 

In the next few weeks, ministry staff will summarize all public 
comments made on this issue, assess their impact, and make 
recommendations. Based on these recommendations, the ministry 
Will formulate the regulation. ,L will be reviewing all this 
information personally, and your concerns will be noted in our 
deliberations. 

The final metal mining sector regulation will then be submitted 
to Cabinet for approval prior to being promulgated. Thank you 
for taking the time to write to me with your comments and 
recommendations. 

Yours sincerely, 

• C.J. (Bud) Wildman 
Minister 
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